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In compliance with DepEd Order No. 8, 2013
this Advisory is issued not for endorsement per DO 28, s. 2001,
but for the information of DepEd officials,
personnel/staff, as well as the concerned public.
(Visit www.deped.gov.ph)

1. In reference to the invitation of Philippine Sports Commission dated February 8, 2018, the
field is hereby informed of the conduct of Sports Journalism Seminar on February 12 — 13,
2018 at the Royal Mandaya Hotel, Davao City.

2. Details of the said activity are in the enclosure.
3. Participation to the said activity shall be voluntary and on Official Time only and that No
DepED funds shall be utilized.
o For information and dissemination.
FOR AND N THE ABSENCE OF:
WINNIE E. BATOON, EdD
Officer in Charge
Office of the Schools Division Superintendent
Encl Philippine Sports Commission Letter
References: Invitation Letter from Philippine Sports Commission
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Republic of the Philippines
Office of the President

PHILIPPINE SPORTS COMMISSION

5 February 2018

MS. WINNIE BE. BATOON, EdD, CESE
Officer in Charge

Office of the Schools Division Superintendent
Department of Education

Thru: Ms. Joan Noemes
Journalism Supervisor

Dear Dr. Batoon,

The Philippine Sports Commission (PSC), the sole government agency tasked to
develop and promote sports all over the country, will conduct a two-day training on
Sports Journalism on February 12-13, 2017 at Royal Mandaya Hotel in Davao City.

We know the school papers in your division has been straightening out your sports
pages with sports news from your locality and city. This is why we would like to
invite your sports editors and writers in HIGH SCHOOL to attend this training.
Meals and materials will be provided the participants. Registration is free.

Since, slots are limited, you can send at least 35 sports writers from your division
to accommodate other divisions from the whole of Davao region. Your office can
assign the high schools who will join this training.

We look forward to a great partnership with you as we try our best to reach out to
you and your students. We hope for a positive response from your office and
division. We hope we can give your sports writers some tips and techniques in
improving their school paper's sports pages.

Our representatives shall be in touch to coordinate with your good office regarding
the event. Thank you for your kind help.

Very truly yours,

Chairman
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